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ORDINANCE CD/ANPD No. 9: ANPDs’ Website Privacy Notice

On October 24, 2023, the ANPD published ORDINANCE CD/ANPD No. 9 approving the ANPD’s 
website Privacy Notice, intended to clarify and inform data subjects accessing ANPD’s websi-
te how their personal data is processed, particularly with respect to the collection, use, stora-
ge, and sharing of data.


